
 

St Robert of Knaresborough 

Celebrating the 800th anniversary of St Robert’s death 

Launch event, 24th September 2017 

 

Suggestions from the launch event: 

  

Suggestions:  What we are/could do:  

Make sure there are lots of mentions in 

the local media.  

The co-ordinating team and Bernard Higgins will be 

feeding the local and wider media with articles and 

news.  

Articles in local Church magazines  This is being organised through Christians together 

in Knaresborough, not excluding St Roberts at 

Pannal and elsewhere on request.  

Information about St Robert’s spirituality 

and calling.  

This will start to appear on the website – all 

contributions welcome.  

Devise a designated walk – e.g. the St  

Robert’s Way from Pannal to the Cave via 

Spofforth and Rudfarlington, including 

information boards along the way.  

Carol Harrison has offered to co-ordinate this part 

of the activity, but will I’m sure welcome a small 

group to help.  

Performances of ‘Flower of York’ (Mark 

Pallant’s composition) in various 

locations.  

Mark is planning a refresh of ‘Flower of York’ and is 

working with Carmel Wake and others around the 

musical aspects of the celebrations – if you want a 

performance ‘near you’ just let them/us know.  

A schools project.  Thinking is taking place, including the production of 

a commemorative coin and activities within St 

John’s School, but involvement of other schools and 

the development of a town-wide approach would 

be welcomed.  

A visit to Morley, Derbyshire, to see 7 

stained glass windows of St Roberts – 

quiet day/study day?  

Great idea – offers to co-ordinate welcome.  

Website with lots of information!  Happening….  

A new information board at the cave.   

Signage to St Robert’s cave from  

Knaresborough.  Tidy-up of site (address 

Himalayan Balsam).  

Work in progress initiated by Christine Willoughby, 

but offers of help and support will be welcomed.  

Town window/Tromp.  In hand – Knaresborough Renaissance on the 

lookout and Shirley Vine standing by with design 

ideas.  

Getting involved in drama.  A feva presence is being planned – Dan Ingram-

Brown and Peter Lacey co-ordinating but others 

welcome to get involved.  

  

Thank you for your interest and involvement – please continue to visit our website to get the latest  

information on events and activities: www.strobertofknaresborough.org.uk   
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